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What a great year 2023-2024 has been for our Academy and CTE programs! Our last edition of the
newsletter will focus on our accomplishments.  Thank you for your continued support for our
programs.  Listed below are ways you can help: 

 If you work in the field of Emerging Technologies (drones, robotics, advanced manufacturing), Construction,
Education, or Healthcare, let us know! We would love for you to join our Advisory Board, be a guest speaker, or

become a potential field trip site host. If you think your business would be a good fit please contact Mrs. Johnson
to learn more. 

Contact: Kristina Johnson at kristina.dulaney-johnson@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

HOW CAN PARENTS GET INVOLVED?



Special thanks go out to our
partners that supply us with

guest speakers, mentors, field
study opportunities, and supplies. 

INDUSTRY PARTNERS



SENIOR SPOTLIGHT

FOR MORE VISIT: https://www-tchs.stjohns.k12.fl.us/academies/

32 Academy students
earned scholarships
towards their post

secondary college or
career training!



SPOTLIGHTS
INDUSTRY CERTIFICATIONS EARNED!

FOR MORE VISIT: https://www-tchs.stjohns.k12.fl.us/academies/

Congratulations to the following students that
passed their industry certification exam! 

Industry certification exams may count as college credits! Make sure your future college or
university knows about the certifications you have earned. Click here to learn more:  Earning
College Credits  - LOOK FOR THIS ICON                  BY CERTIFICATION EXAMS WITH LINKED COLLEGE
CREDIT 

Aidan Davis
perfect

 score

perfect

 score

https://certiport.pearsonvue.com/Educator-resources/College-credit


SPOTLIGHTS
INDUSTRY CERTIFICATIONS EARNED!



SPOTLIGHTS
INDUSTRY CERTIFICATIONS EARNED!



SPOTLIGHTS
INDUSTRY CERTIFICATIONS EARNED!

Ryan Kilmer



FOR MORE VISIT: https://www-tchs.stjohns.k12.fl.us/academies/

SPOTLIGHTS
INDUSTRY CERTIFICATIONS EARNED!


